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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
62-4.161
Public Notice of Pollution
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF STATEMENT OF ESTIMATED REGULATORY COST

In accordance with Section 120.541 of the Florida Statutes, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) announces the availability of a Statement of Estimated Regulatory Costs (SERC), associated with the Department’s proposed Rule 62-4.161, F.A.C., Public Notice of Pollution Notice, as proposed in the Florida Administrative Register in Vol. 42 No. 189, September 28, 2016 and Notice of Change in Vol 42 No. 222 November 15, 2016. A copy of the SERC may be obtained at www.dep.state.fl.us/pollutionnotice or by contacting Stephanie Gudeman, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, MS 4500, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)245-2048, Stephanie.Gudeman@dep.state.fl.us.
